
Dear US National Forest Service Staff, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of Midas Gold 

Idaho's Draft Environmental Impact Statement. Public participation is a huge part of the permitting 

process and I appreciate the opportunity to share my thoughts. 

 

Thank you for considering my thoughts on the project. I am grateful for the virtual meeting room 

you created. It made learning about the project easy and gave me the tools I needed to submit 

meaningful comments. If I can do it, anyone can. I urge you to move forward with alternative two. 

 

This Stibnite Gold Project is a huge opportunity for Idaho. I am grateful for the tools the Forest 

Service has provided to review the DEIS and learn more about the project. These tools have given 

Idahoans sufficient time to comment. Please permit alternative 2 and continue moving the project 

forward so our citizens can reap the positive impacts. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Name: Roger A Meehan 


